
 Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, 

Reading, RG6 7HS.  “Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge” is a business name of the company. 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
          10 October 2019 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
        
 
 
On 16 October our school will celebrate in the worldwide Restart a Heart (RSAH) Campaign to raise 
awareness for cardio-pulmonary resuscitation (CPR).   It will be a non-uniform day for all students 
with a suggested £2 donation going towards the South Central Ambulance Service NHS Foundation 
Trust. 
 
As well as raising awareness, students in years 7,8 & 9 have been selected to take part in the Restart 

a Heart campaign training. 

 

They will be taking part in training provided by our local ambulance service for Restart a Heart day.  

They will be asked to complete a short questionnaire after the training about their experiences? 

 

The questionnaire will be anonymous, your child will not be identified in any reports or outputs from 

this study. The questionnaire asks your child: 

 

• Their age group and (optional) gender 

• Whether they have had any previous experience of training in cardiopulmonary resuscitation 

(CPR) or using an automated defibrillator (AED) 

• It will ask how confident your child felt doing CPR and using an AED before training and how 

confident they feel after training. 

• Quality / satisfaction with training – They will be asked to rate, on a scale of 1-10 how good 

they thought training was. 

 

The questionnaire is part of a study to evaluate the RSAH day. It is funded by the Resuscitation 

Council (UK) and led by researchers at the university of Warwick Medical School. 

 

Please reply to the school office if you do not want your child to complete the Restart a Heart study 

survey questionnaire the email address is:  office@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 

 

If you do not reply before 14 October 2019 we will assume you are happy for your child to complete 

the survey. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr Hawthorne 

Acting Head of School 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
CHILTERN EDGE 
Executive Headteacher: Miss M. Davies, MA (Cantab), MA, DESS, NPQH 

 
Acting Head of School: Mr R Hawthorne, BA (Hons), PGCE 
????? 

Reades Lane, Sonning Common, 
Reading, RG4 9LN 

0118 972 1500 

office@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 

www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 


